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later than 28 days after the day the premises licence lapsed. As no application was received 
within the prescribed 28-day period, the premises licence remains lapsed.  Therefore, as the 
licence had lapsed, there was technically no licence in place to review. 
 
Members of the Licensing Sub Committee will reconvene the hearing to formally record the 
information contained within this letter and that any decision made by members at the recent 
hearing is now invalid.  You are not required to attend this reconvened meeting. 
 
Please find enclosed a copy of the individual insolvency register. 
 
With immediate effect, you are no longer permitted to carry out any licensable activities 
from the Chequered Flag premises. Should you wish to continue offering licensable 
activities, then you must apply for a new premises licence.  Details of making an application 
for a new premises licence can be found on the Councils website www.nwleics.gov.uk 
 
Please note that officers may carry out monitoring checks to ensure that licensable activities 
are not taking place. 
 
If you have any queries about this matter, please contact me direct on 01530 454844 or at 
licensing@nwleicestershire.gov.uk 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 

 
 
Andrew Cooper 
Licensing Team Leader 
 








